
 

Year 6 

Welcome Back 

We hope you have had a lovely Christmas break and you are ready for a half term packed full of 

learning and fun! In Year 6 the staff are Mr Dunbar, Miss Lilly, Miss Jones and Mrs Bird. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please speak to one of these members of staff.  

We have an exciting term of learning planned in Year 6 - further details about our curriculum can be 

found on the curriculum overview or on our website.  

Expectations 

School gates open at 8.35am with the expectation that all children are in school by 8.45. Each 

morning, the children learn their spellings for the week; it is very important for your child to be on 

time for school as lateness can have a detrimental effect on their achievement.  

SATS – Parent Meeting 

In Year 6, children will sit their SAT’s test. This year they will begin on Monday 12th May and will run 

until Thursday 15th May.  

Please join us for the SATs Workshop on Thursday 23rd January 2.15pm. This will provide you with all 

the information you need to know about your children’s SATs and there will also be an opportunity 

to ask questions to the Year 6 Team.  

Homework 

Weekly spellings will be sent out and these will be tested on a Friday. Spelling shed can be used to 

practise spellings. If you have lost the login, please speak to a member of the Year 6 team who will 

be happy to get a new one for you. Times Tables Rock Stars can be used to practise times tables. 

Your child will also be sent home with weekly homework. Our school have ordered GPS books for 

your children to use for their SATs revision. When these arrive, we will direct the children to the 

correct page to complete for the week as part of their homework. This will be a consolidation of 

what they have learnt in school that week.  

PE kit 

For PE children should wear a white or red t-shirt with black or red shorts. For colder weather black 

joggers or leggings can be worn. Children should also wear their red school jumper or red school 

Hoody. No other tracksuits are allowed on PE days. Children can come to school in their trainers but 

must have clean pumps to change into for use in the PE hall these can be left on their peg for the 

half term. All jewellery should be removed on PE days including earrings.   

PE days for 6L are on Monday and Friday 

PE days for 6D are Thursday and Friday 

End of day dismissal 

Year 6 will continue to exit on to the main playground.  

 



From the Year 6 Team 


